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July 27, 1982

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
FoIA officer '

US fluclear Regulatory Commission
ACI REQUESTWashington, DC 20555 gyg ,g gg

Dear Sir / Madam: #M /~d -8
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would greatly appreciate receiv-
ing the following document:

Pf10-I-82-47, WR Grace and Company (Wayne fiJ Facility)-Radioactive Mater-
ials discovered offsite.

tJotice of this document appeared in Items of Interest, Office of Inspect-
ion and Enforcement, for Week ending July 2, 1982, FIRC.

| In addition to the above preliminary notification, I would greatly appre-
ciate all other preliminary notifications issued in year 1982 regarding
the Wayne,!JJ facility of W.R. Grace and Company.

d If the charge is over $25 for these documents, please inform me in ad-
j; vance before duplicating the documents.
t

j Thank you very much for your cooperation in this regard.
I

Sincerely yours,

| ,'

'e64 0sftn W
Marvin Resnikoff /[
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COUNCIL ON ECONOMIC PRIORITIES,

f

84 Fifth Avenue o New York, N.Y.10011 a 212/691-8550
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